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 The Lehmans in Puerto Rico 

 We’re traveling! 
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! 
 

We have been busy traveling around the United States for the last 
month. At the beginning of May, we left Ponce and flew to Florida to 
begin 0ur home service. What a wonderful blessing it has been to 
reconnect with old friends and to meet new ones. We made our way 
out to Mission Central, in Iowa, where we saw many familiar faces.  
We continue to be blessed as a family by the support of so many 
people! Thank you to all who continue to pray for us. 
 

But things haven’t stopped happening in Puerto Rico, even in our 
absence. The mercy house in Ponce received a much-needed face lift at 
the beginning of May. Church members from Texas came and finished 
the second floor of the mercy house. This doubles the space available 
for our members and visitors. We are so thankful that the Lord 
continues to send faithful workers to help His church.  
 

Going forward, we will continue in the US for the next 6 weeks. We 
will be visiting more congregations, sharing the good news of what the 
Lord is doing through the Mission in Puerto Rico. In July, Pastor 
Lehman will be presenting at the National Youth Gathering, in 
Houston. This is a wonderful opportunity to speak to youth about the 
importance of church planting and mission in today’s world. More to 
come on that! 
 

After the National Youth Gathering, we will return to Puerto Rico. We 
will be ready to return to the mission after 2.5 months away! We ask 
that you pray for our family as we travel and continue praying for your 
brothers and sisters in Christ who live in Puerto Rico.  
God’s Blessings to you all! 
 
 
 

Contact and Support  
Pastor Lehman 

 

Old Newsletters:    
staticadventures.wordpress.com 

Email:        
adam.lehman@lcms.org 

LCMS Giving Page: 
lcms.org/lehman 

Mission Central Page: 
missioncentral.us/lehman 

 
You may support our work with a 
tax-deductible gift on my Giving 

Page (listed above), or with a 
check payable to “The Lutheran 

Church—Missouri Synod.” Be sure 
to include “Lehman-Puerto Rico” 

on the memo line, and send to:  
 

Mission Central,  
40718 Highway E-16  

Mapleton, Iowa 51034 
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A Page of Pictures 

Jonah turned 11 this month! 
Happy birthday, buddy! 

Before and after pictures of our mercy 
house in Ponce. 

 
 
 

Members from Texas at Fuente de Vida, 
in Ponce 

First time presenting at St. Paul’s 
Lutheran Church in Sac City, IA. 


